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Inside Lifestone 

The Lifestone team has been
active in the community!
Three of our team members
represented Lifestone at the
Chum Rhubarb Festival by
volunteering to set up the site.
What a great way to kickoff 
 the wonderful event.

     We sure got out of the
house this month making
sure to really take
advantage of the beautiful
weather. One of the many
activities that took place
was a trip to Enger Park.
There, everyone enjoyed
the panoramic scenic views,
relaxed in the peaceful area,
and the Japanese garden.
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    The adoption center Animal
Allies has done such great work in
the community for animals that
need homes. Some of us visited
the center for part of the day and
got to spend time with the cute
cuddly animals!
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Caregiving
     Our team got together for our
second quarterly staff meeting,
and it was definitely a success!
With health and safety as our top
priority, it was great to have more
informative training.

     Continuing to take advantage
of the warm weather while we
can, we enjoyed the aroma of
some beautiful flowers at the
Rose Garden. There, we learned
about different types of roses
and the hard work that goes
into keeping the flowers
ravishing. We were also able to
look out onto Lake Superior,
and see all the ships and sail
boats making their way across
the Great Lakes. 
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     We headed down to one
of the greatest tourist
attractions around town,
Canal Park. The sun was
shining bright making it
such a beautiful day. Down
there, we visited the Lake
Superior Maritime Visitor
Center museum. After
viewing all the interesting
exhibits, we made sure to
soak up the sunshine while
it lasts. 

Canal Park and More

     Always being up and about,  sometimes it's nice to
have an activity that just involves relaxing, so that's
what we did. We went for a drive around town.
Driving around town via Skyline and sighting all
sorts of nature such as the swans in a near pond, it
was quite the time.

A Drive Around Town

A Stroll in the
Garden
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Gardening
     This summer, we started our
garden on the patio with all sorts
of flowers and vegetables. We're
hoping for a fruitful garden by the
end of the summer!




